
     Construction Notice 
 
  Project Scope:    
 
Facilities Management Division (FMD) has been approved to undertake the 
replacement of the existing sewer serving Marine Science and Dance buildings, 
along with repairing a separate underground steam leak, both under West Green 
Street.  Unfortunately, the nature of subterranean pipe installation is an invasive 
process causing disruption to vehicular and pedestrian traffic. This will require 
rerouting of pedestrians and cars. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause and appreciate understanding the unavoidable nature of this improvement. 
 
  Project Timeline:   
 
Major construction activities, including fencing off the larger construction area, is 
anticipated to begin May 13th. Expect continued work in the area until project 
completion, tentatively scheduled for June 21st. During construction, 
pedestrian detours will be required for several buildings. Please follow link: 
https://www.fmd.uga.edu/projects/ for more information a map that indicates 
viable routes for pedestrians and vehicular traffic. 
 
  Point of Contact: 
 
The designated construction leader of this project is: 
Stephen Bailey, Maintenance Project Manager 
:  706-521-2643 : slbailey@uga.edu  
 
  We Value Your Feedback! 
 
FMD continuously seeks opportunities to enhance the learning environment 
though quality service and stewardship of UGA’s natural and physical resources, 
and we would love to hear from YOU!  To provide comments regarding this 
project or any other facilities related concern please contact us using our online 
customer service tool:   
    

 

 

https://www.fmd.uga.edu/projects/

